
Child Not Reading on Grade Level

Child not reading on grade level

In Ohio, schools have a responsibility to make sure students are on track for reading

success by the end of third grade. At the beginning of each year, students are screened to

determine whether or not they are on track for their grade. If a student is identi�ed as

not on track, they will need a Reading Improvement and Monitoring Plan (RIMP) and the

parents must be noti�ed that their child requires additional support.



Parental noti�cation

Steps To notify the parents:

1. When a child is determined to be o� track, create a Parent Notice for Child Not

Reading on Grade Level.

2. Include information about what services the child is currently receiving and any

proposed supplemental instructional services.

3. Provide contact information.

4. Share the document with the parents.

When this document is completed, the student will be placed under eligibility review for

the K-4 Literacy program and a deadline will be calculated for 60 days after the

determination was made to complete a RIMP.


